mehaboobi

From:

Editor - Mass Communications & Journalism

Sent:

Wednesday, July 15, 2015 6:14 PM

To:

'Martin Hirst'

Subject:

RE: Remove my name from editorial board

Dear Dr Martin

Greetings from the Journal of Mass Communication & Journalism!

Hope you are doing well!

Thank you for serving as an Editorial Board Member because of your immense hard work Journal could reached its height.

On your prior request we have removed you from our Journal Editorial Board.

With Regards

Rachle Green

Editorial Assistant

E-mail:

From: Martin Hirst

Sent: 15 July 2015 11:22

To:

Subject: Remove my name from editorial board

Hello, I contacted you last year requesting you remove my name from your editorial board as I no longer wish to be associated with this journal.

I note that my name and profile are still listed on your website.

Please remove my name immediately.

Thanks

Martin Hirst

Associate Professor Martin Hirst

School of Communication & Creative Arts

Deakin University

Burwood Campus

Melbourne, Australia

Office

Important Notice: The contents of this email are intended solely for the named addressee and are confidential; any unauthorised use, reproduction or storage of the contents is expressly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please delete it and any attachments immediately and advise the sender by return email or telephone.

Deakin University does not warrant that this email and any attachments are error or virus free.